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Bojan Ilic 
President of Association  
Anti-Drugs Association 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
It is my great pleasure to formally invite you to participate in the International Congress on Addictions 
“New Paradigms, New Solutions” to be held in Mexico City from 29th to 31st October 2008.  It would 
be an honor if you join us for the Inauguration Ceremony on Wednesday, October 29th at 10am, at 
Hotel Royal Palace, the Congress’ venue. The address is Periférico Sur 4363, Col. Jardines en la 
Montaña, C.P. 14210, Mexico City (south zone). 
 
The International Congress on Addictions 2008 “New Paradigms, New Solutions” will consist of 
Masters Conferences, reading of papers, workshops, round tables and panel discussions coordinated 
by specialists in morning and afternoon sessions. The purpose of this Congress is to promote the 
divulgation of the addiction research and related fields studies, and enable the collective interchange 
of knowledge and experiences among peers, public and private entities’ representatives, specialists of 
both governmental and non-governmental organizations and heads of international organizations. 
Last year, three thousand people from diverse countries of America and Europe attended the 
International Congress on Addictions. There were one hundred and twenty specialists in the field of 
public health from the entire world. 
 
We would appreciate if you could participate as a theme-related invited speaker to the International 
Congress on Addictions “New Paradigms, New Solutions. The thematic axes are based in addictions 
and public policies, legislation, prevention, treatment, training, research, violence and gender. We 
look forward to have you booked as speaker. To confirm your attendance, please send an e-mail to: 
cfernandez@cij.gob.mx or congresocijmexico@yahoo.com.mx. If you have any questions or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to write, call, phone, fax or e-mail me, or visit our website: 
http://www.cij.gob.mx. 
 
Cordially yours, 
 
Ps. Carmen Fernández Cáceres 
Deputy Director-General 
and General Coordinator of International Congress on Addictions  

 


